
6:00 pm

Monthly Board Meeting
November 7, 2023

Contact Us:
bbtccsr@bristolbay.com

PO Box 259 King Salmon, AK 99613

Dial Before you Dig
If you are planning on digging or

doing any construction, please call

us for a free locate. We require a 2

day notice to locate before you

start your digging project.

(907)246-3403

Announcements 

Office Closures
November 10th, 2023

Veteran's Day 
November 23-24th, 2023

Thanksgiving Break
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We want to thank everyone that participated in our annual
cooperative membership meetings. It was great seeing everyone! 
 Congratulations to our 2023 Directory Cover winners; Elise Adams
and Diane Seitz. Their photos will be used for front and back cover
on our 2024 directory. 
We ask that if you have a trouble on your line, please let us know!
Reminder, BBTC DSL service has no data caps or overage fees where
we have terrestrial fiber access including Naknek, King Salmon,
Levelock and Igiugig. We are working to eliminate Ekwok, New
Stuyahok and Koliganek data caps and we will keep you posted.
Our USDA Reconnect Grant is still moving along.  We are looking
forward to the new fiber communications network.

Bristol Bay Cellular Partnerships newly installed 4G LTE cell
system had completed post build testing and optimization  in
early September.  We want to hear from our customers as to how
our system is working.  If there are areas that may need attention
to improve coverage and data throughout, please let us know.

 Same technology in all service areas, you only need 1 phone.
Text messages and pictures “SMS and MMS” works great.
Travelers will enjoy the best roaming coverage out of state.  We
roam with two leading national carriers .
International roaming available.
Intra and Inter state long distance costs included in basic plan.  
Voice service has excellent quality.
Reliable high speed data.
BBCP has the best infrastructure and coverage in Bristol Bay.

A couple reminders about the new BBCP 4G LTE cell service:

Update:  **Bay Cable has changed their name to
Alaska WebNet**


